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Whippets in quarantine

From Darin Marx, Ojai, CA: “I was 
trying to get a shot of the Topatopa
mountains without Whippets, but 
they would not cooperate*. 
Tiger is well and his friend Lily is 
indefatigable.”

Left is Tiger (litter 2007) after the
exercise

*It was hard to find the Whippets, but
I did! Here they are on the right.ee

From Maia Cook, Carlsbad, CA: “The girls Danica and Lia are 
missing the San Diego club race practices, but we are doing 
well. We have been giving them a lot of extra walks”

“The girls are sleeping
on a bed next to my
tele-work set-up.
They love being next
to me when I work,
and the feeling is 
mutual”

(Danica is litter 2017)



From Alix Holmes, Costa Mesa, CA: “We are doing well. Milo is 
enjoying his more frequent walks but misses his off-leash time at 
dog beach (or so I think)” 
(Milo is from litter 2011)

From Susan Kallal, Anacortes, WA: 
“We are doing well. We take Lucca and Julia to work 
every day. I kept my office open; we are still seeing 
some patients who need immediate care. Lucca did 
just get a new bed, which matches him. He loves it!”

(Lucca is from litter 2005)

From Marily and Bob Riffle, Gibsonville, NC:
“We have been going on a lot of walks. We also drive 
every day to add a little change for them. Vivaldi loves
It; Mona not so much."

Above at High Rock Lake in NC; 
Right in the car.

(Vivaldi is litter 2011 and Mona 2007)

From Martin Jefferson, Salinas, CA:
“My family and I are doing well. Being in agriculture I am 
still working full time and then some. Laika  is doing well 
but is becoming a senior dog. 
Recently we kept ourselves busy by putting our backyard 
together. This has become a favorite project of my 5 year
old son. 
Here my son is raking some freshly rototilled ground to 
make it nicer for Laika”

(Laika is from litter 2008)



From Debra Stafford, Santa Ana, CA:
“Bob serenading to the neighborhood just like the 
Italians during Siena Lockdown”

From Susan Siragusa, Sacramento, CA:
“Here is Renzo watching me sew masks! Patiently 
waiting for his walk. He understands priorities”

(Renzo is from litter 2017)

From Kim King, Franklin, TN:
“Big Bang and Lily hanging out”

Both from litter 2009

Below: Joan reading to Bob and JuJu.

(Bob and Juju are from the 2009 litter)
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From Paul Silva, Santa Clarita, CA:
“Can’t wait for a safe beach season in CA!”
Happy/Rhonda is waiting too!

(Rhonda is from litter 2019).

Hopefully, this will soon be possible again! 

From Maureen Littell, Huntington NY:
“A recent beach outing with Shea and Brand.”

I think the beaches closed soon after. ee

(Brand is from litter 2007)

Photo Sarah Herrick, owner of Skyy, litter 2007


